From: Len Vaughn
To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] May 23 Topic: Beach Access

Date: Saturday, May 14, 2022 2:14:40 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council:

As a 20+ year resident of Richmond Beach, we are writing in support of the issue Tom McCormick has raised about the city ensuring residents have access to the beach from the South end of 27th Ave N.W.

We are well aware that the current arrangement may cause residents of 27th Ave N.W. some consternation, but that location has provided access to the beach for anyone wishing to do so for longer than any current resident.

Tom has clearly outlined the legal, and practical issues concerns and possible resolutions. We support legal public access to the beach North of 27th Ave NW as well, but rarely travel that section given all routes are blocked by gates or No Trespassing signs. Safe, legal access to that beach, which often has evening strollers, joggers and dog walkers, too is in the public interest you have been elected to represent.

Kind regards, Leonard, Julie and Rosalynd Vaughn Shoreline, WA